
From: Stripling, Gary [mailto:Gary.Stripling@blackhillscorp.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 4:15 PM 
To: Howard, Douglas <Howard4D@kochind.com> 
Subject: HSC 4 
 
Sent by an external sender 

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
       Daniel Lapp with Koch Ind. met with me @ 11:15am to review risers on the HSC 4 P&A wellsite. We 
reviewed the risers on location  
and we both inspected the issues of the concern with the COGCC. The 1st riser on location is a 2” that is 
connected to our 6” Gathering System 
to Horseshoe Canyon as an old meter run. There is no place to disconnect since it’s tied in directly to the 
6” without a valve to isolate below grade. 
       The 2nd. riser located east of the 1st. is a 1” drip line that is directly tied into the 6” Gathering System 
as well. These are not flowlines but  
gathering lines. 
 
Thanks, if you have any question please call me. 
 
Gary Stripling 
Superintendent 
Black Hills Plateau Production 
Office 970-579-2010 
Cell ph. 505-486-0314 
gary.stripling@blackhillscorp.com 
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Riser #1: Blackhills operated gathering line riser.  Connected to an active 6” gathering line.  Formally 
connected to a meter run (downstream of meter run). 
 
 
 

 
Riser #2: Blackhills operated gathering line drip line connected to 6” active gathering line. 



 
Area overview showing Koch Exploration P&A Horseshoe Canyon #4 well site and Blackhills operated 
gathering line risers. 
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